
 
  

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Mirto,           28 July 2014 
     
Freedom of Information Request: Ref - OME/SSRB/08-13(ITD) 

 
Thank you for your email we received on the 27th August 2014 requesting under the 
Freedom of Information Act (FoI); please see response below to your query. 
 
“A list of the models of the physical Servers, Storage devices, Tape Libraries, Network Switches and 
Routers under Support Contracts; as well as the cost and duration of said Contracts with start and end 
dates and service level associated with the equipment.  Could you also supply the names of the 
suppliers of aforementioned support services as well as the person responsible for placing Support 
Contracts within your organisations name, job title, email address and telephone number”. 
 
 
The OME is non-departmental public body, staffed by civil servants. It provides an 
independent Secretariat to the Review Bodies such as Senior Salaries Review Body and 
Police Boards, free from Government direction as to the advice and support we offer. 
OME is funded by the Department for Business, Innovation and Skills (BIS) and as such 
all IT equipment including Servers, Storage devices, Tape Libraries, Network Switches 
and Routers system are all provided to us by BIS. I advise that you re-direct your 
request to the Department for Business, Innovation and Skills (BIS)FOI unit which can 
be found via this link or you can email them direct at foi.requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk 

 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
 
 
 
Appeals procedure 
If you are unhappy with the way the Office of Manpower Economics has handled your 
request you may ask for an internal review. You should contact Steven Mokogwu at the 
Office of Manpower Economics if you wish to complain. 

 
 
Fleet Bank HOUSE 
2-6 SALISBURY SQUARE 
LONDON EC4Y 8JX 
 
Direct Telephone Line 020 7211 8165 
GTN   211 8165 
Fax   020 7211  
Web site   OME GOV.UK 
Email:                                steven.mokogwu@bis.gsi.gov.uk 

   

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-business-innovation-skills/about/publication-scheme
mailto:foi.requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-manpower-economics


If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: 
 
 
            Information Commissioner’s Office  
            Wycliffe House  
            Water Lane 
            Wilmslow 
            Cheshire 
            SK9 5AF 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
STEVEN MOKOGWU 
OFICE OF MANPOWER ECONOMICS 
FREEEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICER 
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